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Asia-Oceania Regional Council of CIGRE 

(AORC-CIGRE) 
 

 
December    6   , 2013 

 
Dear NC Chairman and Secretary, 
 
 
First Call for Papers of AORC Technical Meeting 2014 

 
on "Interconnections and Connecting New Power Sources to the Grid" 

 
We are pleased to inform you that AORC Technical Meeting 2014 will be organized in Tokyo, 
Japan during May 27 - 29, 2014. We would like to invite you and CIGRE members in your 
country to participate this event. Enclosed herewith, please find first Call for Papers and the 
tentative program.  
 
To make AORC Technical Meeting 2014 a great success, that would be highly appreciated if 
you will kindly distribute Call for Papers to the CIGRE members or other related organizations 
in your country, in order to invite them to provide contributions as paper speakers on any of the 
topics in the document attached to this letter. The proposed abstracts are received to submit to 
the following: 
 

Naomi Mizumura (JNC Office)  Email address: aorc2014@syl.t.u-tokyo.ac.jp 
 

  
We really do look forward to welcoming all of you to Japan for this occasion. 
 
 
 
Sincerely yours,  
 
 
        
 
  
(Mr. Suthon  Boonprasong)   
Deputy Governor – Transmission System, EGAT 
Vice Chairman, TNC-CIGRE on behalf of Chairman, AORC-CIGRE  
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